
MINUTES 

BUILDING & GROUNDS COMMITTEE MEETING  

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

SLINGER SCHOOL DISTRICT 

March 28th, 2022 

 

 

Committee Members Present:  Roman Weninger, Bruce Hassler, and Ken Strupp,  

 

Administrators Present:  Daren Sievers and Karen Hug  

 

Other Board Members Present: Gary Feltz, Joe Havey, and Jody Strupp 

 

Others present: Ben Frazer and 2 guests 

 

 

1. Committee Chair, Roman Weninger, called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm. 

 

2. Ben Frazer highlighted the projects that still need to be completed during the 

2021-2022 fiscal year in June. 

 

3. Ben Frazer presented the priority items for the 2022-2023 school year along with 

the 10-year plan at all five buildings.   

 

4. Karen Hug explained the budget process for allocating funds for 2022-2023 

projects and shared a document that showed the distribution of funds.  Upcoming 

projects will be funded through a combination of designated maintenance budget 

monies, fund 41 monies, and District allocated monies. 

 

5. Weninger adjourned the meeting at 6:48 pm.      
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